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SELECTMEN TO HOLD PUBLIC HEARING ON DOWNTOWN 
SIGNALIZATION  

 
(Holliston, MA April 4, 2016) –   The Holliston Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing 
regarding the proposed signalization of the Washington Street downtown area on Wednesday, 
April 13, 2016 starting at approximately 8:00p.m..  The Public Hearing will be held at the High 
School Auditorium.  The purpose of this Hearing is to receive public comments regarding the 
proposed signalization and design of the downtown corridor. 
 
Maureen Chlebek, from McMahon Associates will be present and available to address specific 
questions.  Public comments and questions may also be submitted to the Office of the Board of 
Selectmen in advance of the meeting. 
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